

Newsletter: Term 5 2018



Welcome back!

Firstly, I would like to say a great big "Hello" and to say how much I am looking forward to working at Seashells Nursery. All other staff in the Nursery are remaining the same, including Katherine who will be continuing with her PGCE placement.



Termly theme

This term our theme is 'Marvellous Minibeasts'. We will be exploring stories such as 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar', 'The Bad-Tempered Ladybird', 'The Very Busy Spider', 'Superworm', 'What the Ladybird Heard' and 'Mad About Minibeasts'.

Reading morning



We are really looking forward to our next Reading Morning on Friday 27th April 8.40 – 9.00 am

Trips Out/Events

A visit to the local park for a Bug Hunt, a May Day celebration and a transition event for children moving into Reception next academic year, are in the process of being planned.

Details to be confirmed shortly.



Some general reminders

We are very grateful to receive voluntary contributions of £3 each new term, please support us with this as it really helps to provide weekly cooking activities to help the children's learning and skills.



Please remember to put a name in your child's jumpers and coats. Now that the sun is starting to shine and the weather is getting warmer, please remember to send in a named sun hat and put on sun cream protection before your child comes into Nursery.



Remember to send your photos to be added to the 2 simple on-line learning journeys – if you experience any difficulties with this please speak to me - Yvonne.

Thank you for all your continued support The Nursery Team

End of term – Friday 25th May Term 6 starts Monday 4th June